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Tuesday 6th February 2024

Dear parent/carer,

SUBJECT: Year 9 - Change of Year Team Manager

I am writing to inform you of a change in leadership for Year
9, effective after the upcoming February half-term holiday.

As we are mid-way through the academic year, Andrea
Benson will be taking over the role of Head of Year 9, to
support a smooth transition for your child as they progress
into Year 10.

Many of you may already know Ms Benson, who has been a
part of the Risedale Family for many years. She is deeply
invested in promoting pupil wellbeing and success and is
dedicated to creating a positive and supportive learning
environment for everyone. Ms Benson will now be managing
Years 9, 10 and 11.

Mrs Wright, who has served as Head of Year 9 with great commitment, will now be focusing
on Years 7 and 8, ensuring continuity and strong leadership for our youngest pupils.

Ms Benson will be holding a special assembly after the half-term holiday to introduce
herself to your child and the whole Year 9 cohort. In the meantime, if you have any
questions please feel free to contact your child's Form Tutor, Ms Benson or myself directly
via email: Staff Directory.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Cox
Senior Teacher
Cox.S@risedale.org.uk
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